
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Monday 1st February 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of a Year 6 child, 
 
We are writing to share that as of next week, the W/C 8th February, that the live sessions 
for the Year 6 children will be moving to the following times 
 
9.15am – 10.15am 
10.45am – 11.45am 
 
These times will then remain for all future lessons for the Year 6 team only. Lessons will 
be recorded in the same way for children to access if they are unable to attend either 
one, and will then require the children to follow up with the work set on eschools, which 
they then submit back to the Year 6 team via eschools.   
I would just like to thank you all for your continued support, and to the children for their 
positive engagement and approaches to their online learning.  
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Rachel Dinnis and the Year 6 team.  
Head of school 
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